General Notes for KS1 – Reception, Year 1 & Year 2

Parent evenings take place in early November and mid March each year.  However when your child first starts in Reception you will have the chance to see the teacher at the end of their induction period so will not be invited to the first set of parents evenings

Children in Key Stage 1 take part in the nativity play.  

We organise a main school visit once a year usually in the summer term.  This visit will require a contribution towards the cost. They may also go on local visits, you will be informed of these visits via a letter home.

Sports Day takes place in the summer term and parents are invited.

During the year the children take part in class assemblies which are open to parents.  Please look out for details in the fortnightly newsletter.

The school photographer comes in October to take individual and sibling photographs.  You can also bring younger children along before school starts to have a family photograph.

After school clubs are available for children from Year 1 onwards in autumn and spring terms. 

Reports come home towards the end of the summer term. This may be subject to change.

